
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

        Circular Letter 2024/05 
 

17 April 2024 
 
 
 
Subject:  NOMINATION OF A VICE CHAIR FOR THE LEGAL ADVISORY PANEL  
 
To:  National members 

 

Dear National members,  

I write to you in connection with the appointment of a Vice Chair for the Legal Advisory Panel for the current 
work period as the position is now vacant. I invite you to nominate candidates for the vacant position as soon 
as possible and no later than 17 May 2024. 
 
Background 
 
It is specified in the General Regulations Article 6.2 that 
  
“When a vacancy arises, the Secretariat will inform National members of the vacancy and seek nominations in 
an open and timely manner, including providing advice to National members of the process for selection of 
the successful candidate.   
 
The Secretariat will inform Council of all nominations and the Council will determine the successful candidate.”
  
Appointment and procedure 
 
National members are invited to nominate candidates for the vacant position of Vice Chair of the Legal 
Advisory Panel for the current work period as soon as possible and no later than 17 May 2024 to secgen@iala-
aism.org. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 


